
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 24th July  

 

Saturday 30 July – Parish Prayer on zoom 
9.00am – 9.30am  This will be a shortened Parish Prayer on Zoom, just for half an 
hour, to come before God our Maker, Helper, Restorer. The zoom link will be sent 
out tomorrow (Monday). If you don’t receive it, please call the Parish Office (Tel: 
8657 0665).  
 

Judith Shone It is with sadness that we let you know that Judith Shone 

passed away on Saturday 16th July. She was a long-standing and active member 
of All Saints Church and loved by so many.  Please remember Richard and the 
family in your prayers.    

Thanksgiving service for the life of Judith Shone 
11am on Saturday 30 July at All Saints, led by Revd Jeremy Groombridge. Any 
further details will follow by email.  All welcome.  
 

Steve Howard Our prayers are also with Kim Howard following the sad death 

of her husband on Sunday 17th July. 

 
Sunday 31 July – All-age Eucharist  
9.30am Trinity 7 
Theme:  Relax, eat, drink and merry! 
 

Sunday 7 August – Parish Eucharist  
9.30am Trinity 8 
Theme:  Waiting for the Master 

 

Appointment of Priest-in-Charge (Rector Designate) at Sanderstead, 
All Saints, S Antony & S Edmund the King and Martyr by the Bishop 
of Southwark 

We are pleased to announce that, The Reverend Carol Bates, presently Assistant 
Curate at East Wickham, St Michael, also in the Diocese of Southwark, has been 
appointed Priest-in-Charge (Rector Designate) at Sanderstead, All Saints, S 
Antony & S Edmund the King and Martyr, subject to completion of the necessary 
procedures. Further details, including the date of the Licensing service, will follow 
in due course. 



 

 

Congratulations to Tony & Jackie Worthington on 40 years of 
marriage!    
 
24/07/1982 to 24/07/2022 
 
Happy Ruby Anniversary! 

 
 
 
 

 
Anne Halliday has moved into Langley Oaks Care Home and friends are 

invited to visit her. It is best to ring ahead in case Anne has an outing scheduled. 
She can be telephoned on 020 8657 4376. I'm sure that Anne would be very 
happy to see some familiar faces.  
Jackie Worthington  

 

UKRAINIAN CHOIR - is starting up in All Saints Hall on Friday 22 July, 7.30-

9.00pm. If you know any Ukrainians, please do let them know about this. They will 
need to bring their own drinks as the kitchen will not be in use. Please let Margaret 
know if your Ukrainian friends wish to come. 
Margaret Quiney  
 

HOLIDAY CLUB: Tues 30th & Wed 31st August  
9.45am – 2pm for primary-aged children. The theme will be Joseph.  

• Is there anyone else who would like to lend a helping hand? Contact Judith Tel: 
020 8657 4679. 

• Please save your cardboard boxes for building - all shapes and sizes would be 
very welcome. They can be left in the Garden room at the back of the Church 
Halls (up the stairs turn left).  

• We are also needing white sheets for making background scenery. If you do 
have any spare, again please leave in the Garden room. Thank you! 

 

Rector’s Office – Rosanne will be working flexible hours from home next 

week (commencing 25th July), due to a training week.  And on annual leave, week 
commencing 1st August.  


